
 

From the Principal 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

INSIDE THE NEWSLETTER 
 

 Information on accessing 
the School Saving Bonus 

 
 Information on our 

School’s Emergency  
Management Plan 
 
 

URGENT REMINDER 
 

Father’s Day stall  
Friday morning (tomorrow) 

30th August  
$5 limit/student 

REMINDERS & THINGS TO DO 
 

Friday 30th August 

 FATHER’S DAY STALL 

 ART 
 Sporting Schools 
 

Thursday 5th September 
 ART 
 

Friday 6th September 
 Sporting Schools 
 

Thursday 12th September 
 LIBRARY 
 

Friday 13th September 
 Sporting Schools 
 

Monday 16th September 
 Blue Earth Sports 
 

Thursday 19th September 
 ART 
 

Friday 20th September 
 END OF TERM 
      Early Dismissal 2pm 
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 FROM THE 

Business   

Manager 

I’m back! 
 

Hello!  I am very excited to be back!   
 

I would like to thank Mr Graeme Hodgens for his time as Acting Principal and to 
also thank him for continuing to work here with us on Tuesdays for the remainder 
of this term.  In his own words, he’s staying on with us as he’s now feeling very 
much a part of our community and isn’t yet ready to say goodbye to our  
wonderful students.   
 

I would also like to thank all the students and families for giving me  
a very big, warm welcome.  I am excited and full of energy – ready  
to serve you and our wider school community.  As I mentioned  
earlier in the year, my door is always open.  
 
School Saving Bonus 
 

Please have a read of the information in this week’s newsletter about 
the bonus money that the government is making available to you for 
help in purchasing school items, including uniform.  I will send more 
information out to you about this as it comes to hand.  The bonus  
will be in the form of vouchers that you will be able to collect from  
the school later this year.  Stay tuned. 
 
Reading 
 

What are you reading at the moment?  I am reading an Australian 
novel called The Godmothers by Monica McInerny.  So far, it’s had 
sad moments and very funny moments, and is an ‘easy read’.  I have 
been delighted to see the progress our students have made in their 
own reading since Term 1 and have been excited to discuss their  
current books with them.   
 
RESPECT 
 

For the remainder of Term 3, we are 
going to focus on RESPECT.  In class 
with Simon every Wednesday,  
students will explore what respect 
means, what it looks like, how we show it, and how to use it.  This 
work began yesterday with a great lesson about the meaning of  
respect.   
 

Simon and Megan worked with the students to focus on how to  
‘line up’ respectfully.  Each week we will be introducing another  
expectation linked to showing respect and I encourage you to discuss 
this with your student.  We often think of respect in terms of  
speaking politely and waiting our turn etc – which are very important 
– but sometimes we forget that respect can also be looking after our 
equipment, sportsmanship, and most importantly having respect for 
ourselves. 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE: Fiona Wallace 

Mica will be in the office on 
Tuesdays and Thursdays.  
 

I am happy to discuss  
confidential payment  
options for fees or camps  
& excursions with you. 

Café Lunch 

Orders 
 

3rd Wednesday  

of every month  
 

18th September 

16th October 

20th November 

18th December  

 

NEW PRICE LIST 

ATTACHED  

TO THIS  

NEWSLETTER 





 

Stanhope  
Primary School 

ENROLMENTS  
 

Enrolments are welcome 
for our school.  

 

Parents or carers can  
contact the school to speak  

with the principal,  
Christine, or to collect an  

enrolment pack.  

 
School tours by  

appointment. 

 

Congratulations to 

LILY 
for consistently demonstrating 

kindness and respect. Her  

classmates are drawn to her, 

showcasing her remarkable  

ability to create a welcoming  

environment. This is Lily’s third 

award, testament to her  

outstanding character. 
 

from Wellbeing  

Weekly Wellbeing Award 







Thank you to our generous sponsors 

 
 
 
 

 

 
       

 

https://www.facebook.com/stanhopeps/ 

 DISCLAIMER: The Department of Education & Training, and Stanhope Primary School do not endorse the  

products or services of any private advertiser. No responsibility is accepted by the  Department or the School for the  
accuracy of information contained in advertisements. 

HELP IS BUT A PHONE CALL AWAY 
LIFELINE       KID’S HELPLINE       BEYOND BLUE 

13 11 14      1800 55 1800     1300 22 4636 

AWARDS 

⚫ Stanhope Supermarket     ⚫    Stanhope RSL Sub Branch 

 

High Jump Hero Award:  

Lily & Bonni. 

 

Good Citizenship Award:  

Xyla, Spencer, Diamond-Rose, 
Cooper, Daisy, Alexis & Mercedes. 

 

Encouragement Award:  

Spencer & Cooper. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stanhopeps/




Child safety and wellbeing at  

Stanhope Primary School 
information for families and the school community 

 

The Victorian Government has announced new Child Safe Standards to further  
strengthen child safety across organisations, including schools. The new  
standards recognise the critical importance of families and the broader school 
community in maintaining and promoting child safety and wellbeing. 
 

Stanhope Primary School has reviewed and updated our child safety policies 
and procedures to ensure they meet the requirements of the new standards. 
These are available to view our school’s website, via UeducateUs, and at the 
school’s front office. 
 

We are committed to continuous improvement in our approach to child safety 
and wellbeing and welcome feedback from families and members of our 
school community on ways we can further strengthen our child safety policies, 
procedures and practices.  
 

If you have any suggestions, comments or questions, please contact Stanhope 
Primary School at stanhope.ps@education.vic.gov.au or by phone on  
03 5857 2514. 

https://ccyp.vic.gov.au/news/new-child-safe-standards-start-in-victoria-on-1-july-2022-to-better-protect-children/


 










